
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Public Feedback Survey 

Complete our public feedback survey! 
 

• City of Eugene (COE), City of Springfield (COS), Eugene Water and 
Electric Board (EWEB), and Rainbow Water District (RWD) are 
preparing to add annexes to the Lane County Multi-Jurisdictional 
Natural Hazard Mitigation Plan (MJNHMP).  

• Before we finalize our work, we are gathering input (scan the code) from 
residents on which hazards should get priority for mitigation 
investments. 

• Survey submissions will close on September 22. Thanks for weighing 
in! 

  
Learn more about our Natural Hazard Mitigation Plan! 

 
• Hazard mitigation planning reduces loss of life and property by 

minimizing the impact of disasters. It begins with state, tribal, and 
local governments identifying natural disaster risks and vulnerabilities 
that are common in their area. 

• COE, COS, EWEB, and RWD have participated in NHMP processes for 
15 to 20 years. We are now transitioning to join the Lane County 
MJNHMP as individual agency annexes. Our draft annexes can be 
viewed from the public feedback survey page. 
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Protect your Property! 

 
• Mitigation is an action to reduce the loss of life and property by 

lessening the impact of disasters. Mitigation can keep natural hazards, 
like flooding and hurricanes, from having catastrophic impacts. 

• Not all disasters can be prevented, but there are proven strategies that 
can reduce damage to your home or business from a disaster. 

• Before you mitigate…know your risk!  Consider your options for general 
protective measures. Check out the resources at Ready.gov 
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